
TO:  Mayor Montgomery and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Police Officer Resignation 

 

DATE:  December 21, 2023 

 

 
BACKGROUND 

 

Officer Bond has advised he is resigning his part-time position effective January 5, 2024. 

 

I am requesting Council approval Officer Bond’s resignation.   

 

I will review current staffing with the Police Commission to determine their recommendation 

on replacement.  The Police Department training officers have been steadily training new 

officers over the past three years and this will also provide a break to them from training new 

officers. 

 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval to accept the resignation of Officer Bond.   


